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Oct. 11, 2021

1. Get $50 for a first shot of the COVID vaccine; register to win $1,000 if you are fully vaccinated
Georgia Southern is extending its COVID-19 vaccine incentive and reward program through October.

A $50 credit on your Eagle Card will go to any University student, faculty, or staff member who receives their first COVID-19 vaccine shot 
through October.

Additionally, fully vaccinated employees and students can enter to win one of five weekly $1,000 cash prizes that will be awarded on 
each of the remaining Fridays this month. (Anyone who entered in September, and who had not already won, will remain in the pool for 
future drawings.)

TO ENTER the drawings, fill out the “Vaccine Drawing" form in the MyGS portal under the “COVID-19 Information & Resources” tile. 
Details on th program, future vaccine clinics and more information about the COVID-19 vaccine are available online.

2. Georgia Southern Museum has reopened
After being closed for renovations, the Georgia Southern Museum on Sweetheart Circle is now open again.

Hours are Tuesday through Friday, from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m., and Sunday, from 2 to 5 p.m. Georgia Southern students and museum 
members can ge for free.

Find out more online about the museum’s collections, exhibits, and programming that interpret the natural and cultural history of Georgia’s 
coastal plain, as well as the exciting work and research taking place at Georgia Southern University.

3. COVID-19 vaccines are safe, effective, free and available on campus
On the Statesboro Campus, COVID-19 vaccines are available at Health Services Monday through Friday. On the Armstrong Campus in
Savanna the vaccines are available at the Health Professions Academic Building on Wednesdays. Pfizer, Moderna, and Johnson &
Johnson COVID-19 vaccines are now offered at both campuses.

All appointments must be made online in advance through the MyGS portal. To schedule an appointment, go to the MyGS portal and click 
on the “COVID-19 Vaccine Scheduling Form” under the heading of “COVID-19 Information and Resources.”

Pfizer booster doses for qualifying individuals and Moderna/Pfizer additional doses for the immunocompromised also are available for 
scheduling the MyGS portal

Find out more at https://www.georgiasouthern.edu/covid-19-information/vaccine/.

4. Portion of Armstrong Sports Center parking lot will be closed later this week
Please be aware that a portion of the Armstrong Sports Center Parking Lot is scheduled to close down later this week as the University
Programm Board makes plans to host a drive-in movie in the lot on Thursday, October 14, from 7:30 to 10 p.m. In case of rain, the movie
will be relocated to Ogeechee Theatre.

5. Many great events are planned this month
The University event calendar is filled with some great events for faculty, staff and students this month. Stay up-to-date by regularly
checking the University’s online event calendar at https://calendar.georgiasouthern.edu/. You can also submit information about an
upcoming event.
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